
Saint-Etienne-de-Crossey has a municipal campground with 10 spacious and shaded sites. It is open 
from mid-June to mid-September. 

It is equipped with a PMR access, sanitary facilities for the whole family (including baby area), 220V electrical 
outlets and a free emptying station reserved for motor homes. 

 
Opening hours of the reception : 

Every day from June to September from 8am to 11am 
In July and August: from 8am to 11am and from 6pm to 8pm 
Outside the opening hours of the reception, the access remains possible to new campers 
 
Conveniences and local shops 

- Local shops 300m from the campsite, food shops, pharmacy, tobacco shop, post office... 
- Market every Thursday afternoon from 1:30 pm 
 
What to discover and visit during this stay ? 
 
In the Chartreuse regional natural park, Saint-Etienne de Crossey is ideally located a few kilometers from the 
lake of Paladru, the Chartreuse cellars and the Grande Chartreuse Monastery. 
- www.paysvoironnais.info/ 
- www.chartreuse.fr 
- www.isere-tourisme.com/patrimoine-naturel/lac-de-paladru 
 
How to get to St Etienne de Crossey 

The campsite is located on the north-south axis Bourg-en-Bresse - Chambéry 
By freeway : A48 (Lyon - Grenoble) Exit 10 and 11 
 
Rate for one night  

- Package up to 2 persons + pitch + 1 car.....11€ (likely to change in 2023) 
- Extra charge for electrical connection....4€ 
- Additional adult person....4€ 
- Additional child 3 to 12 years old.... 2,5€ (free for children under 3 years old) 
- Per person for groups of more than 10 people....3€ 
- Visitor.....1,5€ 
- Animal.....1,5€ 
- Additional car....2,5€ 
- Tourist tax per person over 12 years old....0,22€  
 
Payments are made in cash or by check only. Cash withdrawal possible in the neighboring towns (Voiron, 
Coublevie) 
Credit cards are not accepted, nor vacation vouchers, nor any other type of payment 
 

 

 

Municipal camping of the Grande Forêt 

Route de Saint Nicolas 

38960 Saint E�enne de Crossey 

Contact : camping@crossey.org 

 

For any further informa�on, do not hesitate to contact us all year long 

accueil@crossey.org 

 


